
BOYERTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 EDUCATION CENTER  

“to enable all students to succeed in a changing world” 

 

 911 Montgomery Avenue      Boyertown PA 19512      (610) 367-6031      FAX (610) 369-7620      www.boyertownasd.org 

 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2016 

 

 

Dear BASD Parents & Guardians 

 

I am writing this letter to all parents / guardians of BASD students to make sure you are aware of 

a key issue that will be discussed at the November 29, 2016 Board of School Directors meeting.  

This meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the Education Center. 

 

Last year our School Board members studied the enrollment needs at our elementary level.  A 

series of public meetings were held to review enrollment trends, community demographics, 

enrollment projections, elementary school capacity, and new housing construction in our area.  

An additional meeting was held at each elementary school, scheduled in collaboration with our 

parent support organizations.  All agendas, handouts, studies, minutes and meeting videos can be 

found at http://www.boyertownasd.org/Page/4373. 

  

Based on these meetings, our School Board directed Administration to develop redistricting 

options for their review and consideration.  These options will be presented at the November 29, 

2016 meeting.  Please consider attending this meeting so that you can be informed and involved 

with this important issue.  You may also contact our office at rscoboria@boyertownasd.org or 

610-369-7548 to discuss this information. 

 

It is the goal of the School Board and Administration to provide the resources our students need 

to be successful at all levels of our District.  Stakeholder involvement with key issues helps our 

school members make informed decisions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Richard H. Faidley, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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